
 

To: All Eligible Members       June 30, 2023 

RE: Change in Emergency Travel Assistance Provider 

The Board of Trustees has engaged a new Emergency Travel Assistance Provider effective July 1, 
2023. The new provider is Zurich Travel Assist, and they will be replacing RSA Travel Assistance.  
 
What does this change mean to you? 
In terms of benefit coverage, there are no changes in coverage from the prior plan.  Eligible 
members and their eligible dependents will now have coverage for the following: 
 $5 million overall maximum 
 $5,000 trip cancellation 
 $2,000 trip interruption 
 $1,000 baggage insurance 
 Coverage is limited to 90 days per trip from the date the insured leaves their province of 

residence. 
 Coverage is for individuals up to age 75. 

A more detailed outline of the coverage and plan details will be distributed electronically to 
members in the coming weeks.   

It is important to NOTE that if you are travelling after July 1, 2023 this policy will apply if a claim 
occurs.  Take a picture of the card below and save a copy to your electronic device. This has the 
NEW Travel policy number and toll-free numbers that you will need in case of an emergency.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the change in insurance, please contact Ellement Consulting 
Group at 587.405.3196 or toll free at 888.616.3196 or via email:  abironworkers@ellement.ca  
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